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To the Long Beach City Council
This letter is in regard to the Preferential Parking District F.

We have a family of eight with six licensed drivers. The permits that are
allowed per home will not accommodate our home. We are also a very
active family with many relatives and friends who visit our home daily. We
our in need of the option of purchasing more permits in order to avoid being
ticketed. On an average day we have at least three to five cars extra in front
of our home, besides our six cars. The reason being, we have a pool, weight
room and a stay at home mom who loves being hands on with her kids in
order to keep them on the straight and narrow road to becoming great human
beings. I’'m not to excited about this Preferential Parking. Especially since
the cost and inconvenience this will cause our family and friends will now
make me a traffic monitor as well as trying to run a busy household. But I
love my neighbors and neighborhood so that means I will have to accept
what they have petitioned to do. What I ask from you is the option and
decision that will allow our family a little breathing room. Please allow us to
be given the opportunity to purchase four more visitor permits in order to get
through this time in our lives.

Thank you for taking the time to consider our request,
Greg and Margie Luyben
4445 Greenbrier Rd.
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